

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/ Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education 1500 North Verdugo Road

Glendale, CA 91208
REMOTE OPERATIONS

EOPS Desk: eopsdesk@glendale.edu Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

THIS MESSAGE IS SENT TO ALL EOPS STUDENTS. PLEASE DO NOT REPLY.

Dear EOPS Students,

As you know, the spring priority registration for EOPS students begins on Monday, November 15.

If you need assistance with registration, please join a live session with the EOPS Club students who are here to help you properly enroll in your Spring 2022 courses. If you need assistance with the registration process, please see the dates and times for

Live Zoom Support below:

Monday, November 15th

10:00am - 1:00pm 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Tuesday, November 16th

10:30am - 1:00 pm 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Zoom link:

https://zoom.us/j/92753150981

Meeting ID: 927 5315 0981

For more information please refer to the flyer.

PLEASE NOTE:

The college has blocked the registration for spring IN-PERSON CLASSES for students who have not submitted a proof of vaccination, or did not receive an approval for the submitted exemption. If you do not have an approved documentation through KOKOMO, you may still register for remote and online classes.